PRIMET PRIMARY SCHOOL

Tatton Street, Colne. BB8 8JE
Telephone: 01282 864607
www.primet.lancs.sch.uk Primary School

6t July 2021
Dear Parent or Carer,
Re: School Meal Charges

Your child will be moving into Year 3 (Key Stage 2) in September 2021. As a result, they will no
longer qualify for Universal Infant Free School Meals and you will therefore need to pay for their
school meals.

School meals are charged at £2.30 a meal. Each day there are two hot meal options, at least one
of which is vegetarian and/or halal. Please note that while class bubbles are in place due to
Covid-19, on some days only one hot option may be available. Alternatively, your child can choose
from jacket potato with or without salad, with a filling of cheese or tuna or a sandwich of cheese,
tuna or ham. Fruit is always available and your child can have a drink of milk or water and a
pudding with their meal.

You may feel that your child should qualify for Free School Meals. We have enclosed a copy of the
application form for free school meals. If you receive any of the benefits listed on the front of the
form, please complete the form and return it to school as soon as possible. It takes a few weeks
sometimes to process the forms and confirm entitlement to Free School Meals so please return
the form before the summer holiday so that school has time to forward the forms for you and, in
September we will be able to confirm if your child will qualify for Free School Meals. Alternatively
you can return the form yourself to the address on the form for Lancashire Area East.

If you have any queries or wish to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards

Louise Witts
School Business Manager

Together we care, believe, learn and achieve.



